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March 23,2000 

/- Paula Mer 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. (j$& 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 B r .  , ,  * I  ' >  

. )  8 I ,. 
We: Docket No. 991862-TI; Communications Billing, Pnc. 

Dear Ms. I s h ;  

Enclosed please find our check in the amouIit of$40.50 which represents past due 
amounts as well as interest and penalty for the 1998 and 1999 regulatory assessment fees 
due from Co"micatio1rs Billing, Inc. 

Also, the correct address is: 20033 Detroit Rd, Suite 202, Rocky River., OH 441 26 
telephone number: (440) 356-2501 k x :  (3-10) 356-3057 

A m  
APP --.. I appreciate your heip in this matter. Please call me at (440) 356-2501 ext. 103 should you 

necd anything additional in this matter. I look forward to hearing from you regardl~~g c+&lw --- 
CTR - setdement of this matter. Thank you. 
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LeG _____ Sincerely, 

Courtney A. 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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Re: Docket No. 991862-TI; Communications Billirsg, H ~ c ,  

T J / & i /  
Dear Ms. Isler; 

Enclosed please find our check in the amount of $40.50 which represents past due 
amounts as well as interest and penalty for the 1998 and 1999 regulatory assessment fees 
due from Communications Billing, Inc. 

Also, the correct address is: 20033 Detroit Rd, Suite 202, Rocky River, OH 441 16 
telephone number: (440) 3 56-2501 fax: (440) 356-3087 

I appreciate your help in tl-jis matter. Please call me at (440) 356-2501 ext. 103 should you 
need anything additional in this matter. 1 look forward to hearing from you regarding 
settlement of this matter. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Courtney A. 
Director of Regulatory Al'fairs 


